
The Cleaning Project Resourcing COVID-19 Decontamination Statement: 

 
At C.P.R., the health and safety of our clients and staff are of paramount importance. 

In response to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, we have implemented rigorous 

decontamination procedures in line with government guidelines to ensure a safe and 

sanitized environment for all. 

 
Our highly trained cleaning team is committed to following these safety measures: 

 

1. Personal Protective Equipment (PPE): Our cleaners are equipped with the 

necessary PPE, gloves, and gowns, to minimize the risk of transmission. 

 
2. Hand Hygiene: Frequent hand washing, and the use of hand sanitizers are 

mandatory for our staff. 

 

3. Cleaning Protocols: We adhere to recommended cleaning and disinfection 

protocols for high-touch surfaces using approved disinfectants. 
 

4. Ventilation: We ensure proper ventilation during and after the cleaning process 

to promote air circulation. 

 
5. Equipment Sanitization: All cleaning equipment and tools are regularly 

sanitized to prevent cross-contamination. 

 

6. Health Monitoring: Our staff undergo daily health checks and are required to 

report any symptoms of illness. 

 

7. Training: Our cleaners are trained in the latest COVID-19 safety guidelines and 

are kept updated on any changes. 

 

8. Waste Disposal: Proper disposal of cleaning materials and waste is carried out 
following guidelines. 

 

By implementing these safety measures, The Cleaning Project Resourcing aims to 

provide a secure and sanitized environment for our clients. We are dedicated to doing 

our part to combat the spread of COVID-19 and protect the well-being of our 
community. Your safety is our top priority, and we are here to assist you. 


